
-----Original Message----- 
From: Chet Caruthers [mailto:chetzmail@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 4:27 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP Testimony 
 
As a homeowner in Riverhouse East, I vehemently object to the proposed “Bike Path” from the I-5 
bridge to the Columbia River Yacht Club and out to N. Tomahawk Drive.  It threatens not only our 
property values, but the safety and security of our community.  We recently purchased our home 
because of the privacy, view, and security of being part of an HOA and the shared private property. 
 
Destroying the sense of community we have here goes against the spirit of Portland that we love! 
 
Chet Caruthers 
214 N Hayden Bay Dr, Portland Oregon 97217 


